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Dear awardees, colleagues and honorable guests, 

 

A very warm welcome to the 2024 Long Service Award Ceremony of The Hang Seng 

University of Hong Kong.  Today, we gather here with great honor and pleasure to 

celebrate and acknowledge 52 special individuals who have demonstrated unwavering 

loyalty and made significant contributions to the growth and success of HSUHK. 

 

On behalf of HSUHK, I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to each and 

every one of our long-serving colleagues.  The Long Service Award signifies more than 

just a milestone in years of service.  It symbolizes the deep respect and appreciation 

we hold for the many contributions you have made.  Because of your dedication, we 

have become the HSUHK today!   

 

I am glad to see that some of our colleagues have invited their beloved family members 

and friends to join us in this ceremony today.  I would also like to express my gratitude 

to all of you, as your support, encouragement, and perhaps even sacrifices have 

played an integral part in our achievements.  Today, we celebrate not only your 

individual milestones but also the collective strength and unity of our HSUHK family! 

 

Once again, congratulations to all the deserved awardees!  May you thoroughly enjoy 

today’s celebration and let us continue to work hand in hand, building an even stronger 

and more harmonious HSUHK family! 

 


